Announcement of Deebuk Phangnga Wittayayon School
Roster for the Position of the Foreign English Teachers

With reference to the vacancy announcement on 20" September 2023, where
Deebuk Phangnga Wittayayon School, is in need for applicants of foreign English Teachers

Deebuk Phangnga Wittayayon School hereby announces the shortlist of applicants
eligble for an interview and a teaching demonstration, for the above-mentioned position as
follows.

1. Mr. Earl Hans Galupo Mahinay

In this regard, those named above are invited to interview and do the teaching
demonstration on Friday, 29t September 2023, from 1.00 p.m. onwards, at Kham Kin Chiao room,
Deebuk Phangnga Wittayayon School. The teaching demonstration will take 20 minutes. The level
of students will be grade 8" students (Mattayom 2). The applicant must prepare 3 lesson plans for
the committee, including teaching materials (Can be handmade or technological media).
Any applicant who does not register during the specified date time and place will be disqualified.

Announced on 27" September 2023,

Draae. &

(Miss Orasa Sereewong)
Director of Deebuk Phangnga Wittayayon School



